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June 1, 2025

Board of Directors

Friends of Townsend Fire

17937 Front St.

Townsend WI, 54175

Subject: External Audit Letter of Opinion

Dear Members of the Board,

We have completed our audit of the financial statements of Friends of Townsend Fire for the

period ending March 31, 2025. The purpose of this letter is to communicate our opinion

regarding the financial position and operations of your organization based on our audit.

Audit Opinion

In our opinion, the financial statements present fairly, in all material respects, the financial

position of Friends of Townsend Fire's financial position as of April 1st. 2025 and they have

been prepared in accordance with GAAP. The records maintained by your organization are

accurate and complete, which allowed us to conduct a thorough audit.

Key Findings

1. Accuracy of Financial Records: We noted that the financial records were meticulously
maintained and accurately reflect the transactions of the organization.

2. Internal Controls: The internal controls in place are effective in preventing and
detecting any potential misstatements. All transactions have substantiation provided in
duplicate form and all samples were verified for evidence of accuracy to ensure the

effectiveness of the financial reporting.
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